
Thought for the day 
 

ñDonôt cry because itôs over, smile because it happened.ò 
- Dr Seuss 
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NIT FREE TERM 3 
 

Nits, Cooties, Headlice, Kutis.  Not a very glamorous subject for the front page of 
the newsletter but an important subject nonetheless!! 
 
We have quite a big problem with these little critters in our school and we would 
love to become a nit free zone!  To be able to achieve this we need ALL of our 
families to check their children regularly for headlice. 
 
I have enclosed an information sheet on how to deal with these annoying little 
bugs, we have free nit combs and óBlitz the Nitzô solution in the office for anyone 
who needs it. 
 

It is really, really important that once you have treated your childôs hair that you continue to comb EVERY DAY, it only 
takes one missed egg, or another new adult bug to start the cycle again.  If you comb everyday then you are able to 
keep on top of the cycle and break it. 
 
Most children will get nits at some point during their schooling and there is no shame in it.  There is no need to keep 
you child home from school while you are treating them.  Provided you are regularly treating and combing you will get 
on top of them.  If you child has long hair, make sure their hair is tied up (preferably braided) this also helps stop the 
spread.  The holidays are the perfect time to get on top of the little critters so we can start term 3 nit free. 

 
The mid winter swim is a long standing Tahunanui 
School tradition.  This year we were lucky enough not 
the have frost on the beach or a fresh dumping of snow 
on the hills, but it was certainly very chilly anyway!!   
 
Thanks to the teachers and parents who also braved the 
cold to make sure the kids enjoyed their swim. 
 
A hot milo and chocolate fish helped everyone warm up 
before a walk back to school.  Well done to you all. 



 
 

 
 
 

SHOW RESPECT 
Neal B - Tamaki   Charlotte H - Orakei 
Tommy S - Room 14  Zacaia L - Room 14 
Porscha R - Room 15 
 
ASPIRE 
Garv G - Room 4   Siya G - Room 4 
Cooper C - Room 15  Eric F - Room 15 
Peter Boy D - Room 15  Sophie FM - Room 15 
Ella J - Room 15   Harper O - Room 15 
Reeve P ï Room 15  Ivy P - Room 15 
Summer J - Room 14   
 
INVOLVED 
Cade L - Room 5   Jayden M - Room 15 
Kodi M - Tamaki   Sophie V - Room 13 
Gus R - Room 13   Kaelarn T - Room 15 
   
LIFE LONG LEARNER 
Angelina J - Room 11  Nikita MW - Room 12 
Liam S - Rui   Xavier O - Room 11 
Rata M - Room 12  Ariella S-D - Room 11 
Bailey H - Room 11  Emily M - Room 11 
Tuwharetoa T-P - Room 12 Angelina J - Room 11 
  
PURPLE SAILOR 
Leo C - Room 12   Ayla M - Room 13 
Ryan S - Rui   Sydney T - Tamaki 
Lyra L - Rotoiti   Gianna OôD - Rotoiti 
Nathan V - Room 11  Eddie S - Room 11 
Kaylee H - Room 11  Blu H - Room 12 
 
 
TIER TWO SHOW RESPECT 
Madalyn O - Room 5  Ruby V - Room 5 
Corban S - Tamaki  Cam W - Rotoiti 
Pearl H - Orakei   Hemi N - Room 11 
   
TIER TWO ASPIRE 
Logan O - Room 6  Faith A - Tamaki 
Serina C - Rotoiti 
 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Tahunanui School News 

Congratulations to our SAIL award 
winners for the last two weeks. 

A huge thank you to everyone who donated kai, time and 
effort to make our Matariki celebrations such a success.  
Thanks especially to staff for their very early start to get 
everything set up, cooked and served.  It was an early and 
chilly start but very much worth the effort. 

Cruz has been 
very busy 
around school 
helping Raewyn 
with the gardens 
and collecting 
up the autumn 
leaves. 

Thanks to Eôstel for providing water for our community.  
Eôstel care about the well being of our community and 
one thing most of us have in common during winter is    
that we donôt drink enough water.                 
Perspiration tends to turn to water vapour 
very quickly and extra layers of clothing can 
cause our bodies to dehydrate without us 
even realising that itôs happening.              
Dehydration in general can make us feel 
sluggish, lead to headaches and                 
concentrating becomes much harder.          
Our immune system and the mucous        
membranes of our airways cannot work as 
they should when the body is even mildly 
dehydrated making us more prone to colds 
and flu.  That is why winter hydration helps 
kids stay healthy during the colder months. 

Room 11 have also 
spent some time 
potting up plants 
with Raewyn. 

There are lots of opportunities    
in Performing Arts at school.      
Classes have been learning 
music this term with a focus     
on percussion.  The             
Tahunanui School band óThe 
Ampsô performed a classic 
Beatles song earlier in the 
term.  They were supported 
by the visiting Waimea        
College Assembly Band.  It 
was a great opportunity for 
the students to see talented 
musicians perform and hope-
fully aspire to learn a musical          
instrument.   
Mr Smith teaches ukulele to 
middle and senior syndicate 
students.  They have been 
learning how to play in time 
and some songs. 
 
 Becky Smith,  
 Performing Art 
 Teacher 
 
                  


